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TWO students from
Burford School
impressed an
audience at
Carterton town hall
with a talk about
their experiences of
Uganda, Andrew
Alexander writes.
Jade Robinson and
Sam Muir, pictured
with Geoff Clifford,
chairman of the
Carterton

Educational Trust,

were part of a group
of 13 students who
went to Kalangala,
an island on Lake
Victoria, in July.
There they were
attached to a Bishop
Dunstan secondary
school, and were
welcomed by the
Ugandan national
newspaper and the
local MP.

B Irom trip to Ugandq

The students
raised money for the
three-week trip
through sponsorship
and events like a
danceathon, and
Sam, 16, of Davis
Close, Carterton, and
Jade, 18, of Campion
Close, Carterton,
were given £150 each
by the Carterton
Educational Trust.
On their return, they

gave a presentation
to trustees at the
town hall.

Mr Clifford said:
“It was wonderful to
hear such
enthusiasm about
their trip.”

The school’s next
project is to raise
enough money to
bring its Ugandan
partners to
Oxfordshire.




